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“. . . The God of heaven, he will prosper us; therefore we his servants will arise and build . . . .” 

(Nehemiah 2:20) 

 

Dear Friends and Supporting Churches, 

 

Good things are happening in Cristo Rey, Santa Catarina Pinula, to the glory of God. We thank 

the Lord for all the opposition, setbacks, and problems that are always a part of the work of God, 

knowing that problems are in the recipe for progress in every great work.  

 

Cristo Rey:  We have had an answer to prayer. Our Sunday school attendance has increased since 

our last prayer letter!  Our church members are collaborating together now more than ever to bring 

children from the bus routes, with this good result. GLORY TO GOD! 

 

Santa Catarina Pinula:  In another big answer to prayer, God miraculously provided the money 

to buy materials with which to build a meeting place for our mission in the town of Santa Catarina 

Pinula! With that in hand, men from both our church in Cristo Rey and the Pinula mission began 

working together in the construction effort. A big “Thank you and God bless you” to everyone 

who contributed to this need. Glory to God! 

 

San Jose Pinula:  I have begun training team members in the nearby town of San Jose Pinula for 

the eventual starting of a new work there. We ask you to continue praying with us for a bus to be 

used in that work. 

 

Final Note:  I will be visiting churches in the United States from April 25 through May of this 

year. Please let me know if your church can have me during that timeframe.  

 

Again, thank you for your prayers and support. To God be the Glory! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Angel Lopez 

Guatemala 

 

39 saved 

  1 baptized 

 



 
 

 

 


